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Director 

U. S. NAVAL RADIOLOGICAL DEFENSE LABORATORY 
SAN FRANCISCO 24. CALIFORNIA 

Un1"9raity o! California 
Radiation Laboratory 
Bldg. 50 1 Rooaa 236 
Berkeley, California 

Dear Sirs 

INUPL.'l'"lll'C• 

TO ,.L.&1 

3-370-135 
Al.Ssel 

During a recent £ield operation two members of your staff', Jamee F • 
Ball and Carl L. Limeken, served in a supervisoey capacity w.ith the 
group reeponaible for the radiological safety o! Task Group ?.3. 

Thi• Le.boratoey wiehee to express its appreciation for the competent 
and 1Jill1ng ael'Yices rendered by these indi•iduala. Tbe health 
JiJ1'a1oa experience which they brought into the project was in a large 
part reaponaible for its successt'Ul completion. 

The l.Nderehip and initiative provided by these men waa an 1.lllportant 
fact.or in the uaell.ent ahowing ude by Proj. O.l? on thi• Operation. 

Very truJ¥ yours, 


